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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #14-0309   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: April 1, 2014 
 
TITLE: Motion to terminate Interlocal Agreement with Broward County for Middle 

River Terrace Addition OS-145. 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a motion to terminate the 
agreement with Broward County for Middle River Terrace Addition (OS-145) , located at 
1325 NE 7th Avenue.   
 
 
Background 
The City applied to the Broward County Land Preservation Program to purchase the site 
to serve as an addition to Middle River Terrace Park.   The .47-acre site, referred by 
Broward County as OS-145, is located at 1325 NE 7th Avenue.  At the February 4, 2014 
City Commission Conference Agenda (#14-0122), staff discussed with the City  
Commission regarding the termination of the agreement with Broward County for the 
Middle River Terrace Addition (OS-145).  
 
Based upon that discussion, staff has worked Broward County to prepare for the 
termination of interlocal agreement for OS-145 (exhibit 1). 
 
Staff is recommending termination of the interlocal agreement as provided by Broward 
County (exhibit 2). 
 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no financial impact associated with this item.  
 
 
Strategic Connection: 
This item is not connected to the Strategic Plan or Vision Plan 2035. 
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Attachments:  
Exhibit 1 – City of Fort Lauderdale Letter of Intent to terminate agreement 
Exhibit 2 -  Mutual Termination of Interlocal Agreement of Open Space Site OS-145 
 

 
Prepared by:  Carolyn Bean, Administrative Assistant 
 
  
 
Department Director:   Phil Thornburg, Parks and Recreation Director 


